From: Penny Miltenberger

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: LC19
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 5:41:14 PM

To whom it may concern:

It has been brought to my attention that you are once again considering a cap and trade bill
that had been dismissed in the previous session. | am a senior citizen and our house is heated
with natural gas and we like to drive around to see areas of this beautiful state but it seems you
are trying to keep us off the roads and in our cold houses if you pass this bill. These price
increases that are sure to come would place a hardship on us and our friends who have farms
would really be hurt more than us as it is needed to run their business. To make such an
increase in everyone's costs of doing business will in the end effect everyone in the state as all
prices must go up and many businesses will simply move out of the state to avoid bankruptcy.
I see no benefit to the cap and trade bill(LC19) other than to brag that you did something but it
will have no positive effects, only negative. | urge you to reconsider passing such a burden on
the people of Oregon--VOTE NO. Thank you for your time.

-- Penny C. Miltenberger
2825 Jackson SE
Albany, Oregon 97322
541-926-9477 ph & fax



